UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

September 26, 2018

CHAIRMAN

Mr. Mark A. Bradley, Director

Information Security Oversight Office

National Archives and Records Administration
700 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Room 100
Washington, DC 20408-0001

Dear Mr. Bradley:

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), | am responding to your
August 2, 2017, letter requesting the NRC’s delegations of original classification authority and
yearly updates. In accordance with the policy stated in Executive Order 13526, “Classified
National Security Information,” dated December 29, 2009, and Title 32 of the Code of Federal
Regulations Part 2001, “Classified National Security Information,” dated June 28, 2010,
enclosed is the NRC’s updated listing of all delegations of original classification authority for
calendar year 2018.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Darryl Parsons, Chief of the Information
Security Branch, Division of Security Operations, Office of Nuclear Security and Incident
Response, by telephone at (301) 415-7751 or by e-mail at Darryl.Parsons@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

Kristine L. Svinicki

Enclosure:
As stated





